
Rosewood Private Investments
Announces

StationServ's Add-on Acquisitions
December 6th, 2022 | Dallas, TX – Rosewood Private Investments (“RPI” or
“Rosewood”) is pleased to announce four recent add-on acquisitions to its
petroleum equipment sales and services portfolio company, StationServ
Holdings (“StationServ”).

Established in 1969 and based in
Monroe, LA, Perry and Sons is an
equipment distributor specializing in
equipment and parts sales,
construction, service, and
environmental compliance testing for
the petroleum and industrial sectors.

Parish Petroleum’s construction
offerings for petroleum systems
include the total removal and
installation of tanks, piping, electrical
and other general construction items to
provide a single point of contact for
their customer’s construction and
renovation needs. 

B&J Equipment was established in
1966 as a service station equipment
company and Gilbarco distributor. The
Longview, TX, based business
provides sales, service, and
installation for a wide range of petro/c-
store equipment customers.

Titus Pump specializes in
aboveground and underground
installation and removal of storage
tanks and piping, as well as
environmental services including line
testing, remediation, and water
removal. 

StationServ has completed six acquisitions in 2022 with each one
complementing the portfolio by bringing an outstanding combination of talented
personnel and valuable assets that extends the platform's service capabilities
and geographic scope deeper into Texas, Louisiana, Arkansas, Tennessee, and
Mississippi. 

About StationServ:
Established in 2021 with RPI’s acquisitions of
Petroleum Equipment Company (“PECO”) and
American Petroleum (“AMPET”), StationServ is
RPI’s holding company for businesses involved in
the service, installation, distribution, and repair of
fuel equipment.

About Rosewood Private Investments:
Rosewood has a long history of investing in and creating value within numerous
industries. RPI’s approach to working with operating partners to strategically
grow companies through acquisitions and organic means has proven successful
for all stakeholders. Our current holdings are focused on fire & life safety
services, IT services, nutrition & wellness, manufacturing technologies, and
industrial services. In addition to these areas, we are pursuing new platforms in
transportation & logistics, specialty chemicals, and outsourced business
services, among others. We welcome any information about investment
opportunities within these verticals. Visit www.rosewoodpi.com to learn more.
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